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Grant, Jennifer

From: Eddie Jones [ejones32@ austin.rr.com]

Sent: Friday, September 10, 2010 5:02 PM

To: OCLM Land Management

Cc: Andy Martin; Scott Morledge

Subject: Public Notice For Street Vacation F#8802-1005 dated 8/10/10

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed
Dear Chris Muraida,

As you may recall, I spoke with you in mid-August after receiving the Public Notice For Street
Vacation F#8802-1005 dated 8/10/10. I've not received any new information, so I would like to
reiterate my concern that the proposed vacation has a direct impact on property I own located at
9512 RR 2222.

Again, this street property is a large portion of a formally mandated access to my property. This
access was directed by City Council in Council minutes dated on 4/27/06, following a specific
request from the neighborhood coalition "2222 CONA". It is further identified as access on the
approved site plan SPC-2009-0248C for the adjoining tract.

We are working towards final conclusion on easement boundaries, improvements and cost
sharing with the adjoining property owner to complete this access. I respectfully request that the
City does not dispose of the property until all issues surrounding this access to 9512 RR 2222
have been resolved. I would like the opportunity to visit with you again and understand the
ramifications regarding the vacation of the property as it relates to the mandated alternate access
entry to 9512 RR 2222.

Please keep me informed of any public hearings or other actions regarding the vacation and
release of property referenced as F#8802-1005.

Thank you for your consideration of this matter.

Respectfully,

Eddie Jones
ejones32 @austin.rr.com
512.789.3434
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